7 PURCHASE OF PEOPLE CARRIERS FOR HOMELESS SERVICES UNIT (AN64-2006)

Reference is made to the Housing Committee on 24th October 2005 (615-2005) regarding the
purchase of two people carrier vehicles. The successful tenderer was subsequently unable to supply
the vehicles specified and therefore an alternative supplier (Arnold Clark Automobiles Limited - Ford
Business Centre) has been appointed through the Authorities Buying Consortium (ABC) Scheme. The
cost of the people carriers will be £31,670. This cost will be met from a specific grant by the Scottish
Executive through the Homelessness Task Force Budget. There are no additional implications for the
Housing Revenue Account or General Services.

The Committee is asked to approve the purchase of two people carrier vehicles for the Homeless
Service Unit.
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